
 

NEWSLETTER—1 APRIL 2022 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Thu 31 Mar—Y5/6 Netball 
Tournament 

 Mon 4 Apr—Evolution 
Dance Show 4pm 

 Wed 6 Apr—Easter Lunch 

 Thur 7 Apr—Spring Term 
reports 

 Thur 7 Apr—Alex Simp-
son’s leaving day—Think 
Pink Day 

 Fri 8 Apr—School Closes 

 Fri 8 Apr—Afternoon 
tea with Mrs Heyes 
and leaving day 

 Wed 20 Apr—School 
Opens 

 Mon 9 May—SATS WEEK 

 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE SCHOOL 

MEALS? 

SCHOOL WEBSITE HOMEPAGE 

WELLBEING BLOG 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD DOES NOT BRING 

ANY ITEMS CONTAINING 

NUTS INTO SCHOOL, IN-

CLUDING PESTO, THANK 

YOU 

THE ARK & BREAKFAST 

CLUB 

PLEASE RETURN ANY OUT-

STANDING BOOKING FORMS 

FOR THE SUMMER TERM ASAP 

As the payment deadline has now 

passed, please ensure payment is 

made at the time of booking. 

Please note all accounts must 

be up to date to ensure your 

child’s place for the follow-

ing half term. Please check 

account balances online via 

Scopay or enquire at the 

school office. 

 

School tel:  

01253 734658 

 

Kindergarten/bfast club:  

07871065489 

 

The Ark:  

07519 333162 

SCHOOL REPORTS 

Spring school reports maybe 

slightly delayed, due to staff 

absences. Please be assured you 

should receive by Thurs 7th 

April, via email.  

THINK PINK FOR ALEX! 

Alex Simpson will be leaving St Peter’s on 

Thurs 7th April after 7 years service. We 

will miss Alex’s bright, sunny disposition 

and to celebrate her time at St Peter’s we 

invite all pupils  to wear a hint of pink e.g. 

hair accessory, socks, t-shirt (over uni-

form) on Thurs 7th April. 

Afternoon Tea with  

Mrs Heyes 

OWN CLOTHES DAY 

Mrs Heyes will be leaving St Peter’s Fri 

8th April. There will be a special after-

noon tea in the hall for her and the 

children. The children are invited to 

wear their favourite party clothes  

(no football kits please) 

Platinum Jubilee Queen 

Elizabeth II Art Project 

The children have been 

working hard  on an art pro-

ject in school this week.  This 

will be sent home with a 

form on the reverse side, 

along with an accompanying 

letter to explain the ordering 

process.  Please return com-

pleted forms by 21st April. 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/


 

MR IAN GILI-ROSS—GOVERNOR 

will be stepping down as Chair of Gov-

ernors at Easter, after 17 years of being 

a governor, 7 of which as Chair.  We 

are very grateful for the commitment 

and service he has given to the school. 

If you would like to contribute to a gift, 

this can be paid via Scopay under 

trips/events—please make payment by 

Mon 4th April 

Congratulations to Lily-Mae (Y4) on her achievements over the last 

couple of years, during her time with Kirkham & Wesham swim-

ming club. Lily-Mae has won numerous medals, the Girls 7-8 Med-

ley trophy and the Most Improved Girl Swimmer shield, such a fan-

tastic achievement!  Well done Lily-Mae!, 

we are very 

proud of you! 

 

Mrs Nelson from Bargain Booze has 

kindly donated £220 to St Peter’s, 

which is the proceeds from their 

bag charge. This will be put towards 

an environmental project.  Thank 

you to Mrs Nelson and to the cus-

tomers of Bargain Booze, Warton 

Street, Lytham. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mad Science After-School Club 
We are now offering a Mad Science After School club on a Monday from Monday 25th April 3:15pm-
4:15pm in School. The club is £39 for 4 weeks, available to all year groups Reception—Year 6,  you can 
register your children online at https://northengland.madscience.org on a first come, first served basis. 

Please note that Mad Science are currently having issues with our payment provider. Please con-
tinue to book, where you will be added to a waiting list, and we will be in touch with you to provide 

payment details and a confirmation of your place on the club. 
Payment by instalments is available. If you have any problems or queries with booking please call Mad 

Science directly on 01772 628844 and they'll be happy to help! 
We can't wait to get started! 

https://northengland.madscience.org/parents-register-a.aspx


WE ARE COLLECTING STAMPS 

IN AID OF BONE CANCER RE-

SEARCH 

Please save used stamps and send 

into the school office.  Please re-

member to leave a 1cm (or ½ inch) 

border around the stamps when cut-

ting them from the envelope or par-

cels.   

 

 

 

Throughout lent, each class have been doing their own fund-

raising event in aid of the emergency crisis in Ukraine.  This 

money will be donated through CAFOD & CARITAS—more 

details to follow 

https://cafod.org.uk/News/Emergencies-news/Ukraine-crisis 

 

 

The Evolution dance club have 

been busy preparing their dance 

moves and are looking forward 

to performing for parents on 

Monday 4th April at 4pm 

If your child is interested in Jujit-

su for next term there are spaces 

available. Next Thursday, 7th 

April—Enso Martial Arts are of-

fering 5 free trial places.  If 

you would like to book a free place or would like further information regard-

ing the summer term class please email nicky@ensomartialarts.co.uk—

places will be given on a first come, first served basis.   

UKULELE CLASSES SUMMER 

TERM 

Available each Tues 5pm at St Bede’s 

School—£25 per term 

https://

www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/

site/events/lytham-st-annes-music-

centre-open-evening/ 

https://cafod.org.uk/News/Emergencies-news/Ukraine-crisis
mailto:nicky@ensomartialarts.co.uk
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/lytham-st-annes-music-centre-open-evening/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/lytham-st-annes-music-centre-open-evening/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/lytham-st-annes-music-centre-open-evening/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/lytham-st-annes-music-centre-open-evening/


 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS INFORMATION 

 
 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school meals. Howev-
er, some families who are on low income and meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for super-
market shopping vouchers during school holidays and free holiday club places. Eligible families 
will continue to receive free school meals after Year 2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 1 do not claim as they are already getting free school 
meals, however they are missing out on the other benefits so please double check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are eligible. If you are eligible or have any problems 
please email Katy (Family Learning Mentor) katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your 
shopping vouchers can be emailed to you asap. 
 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-
meals/?page=1 

 

NEW WELLBEING BLOG POST AVAILABLE ON LINK BELOW 

 

 https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/ 

 

mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/C:/Users/office/Documents/12Pay

